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May 2016 

Dear Residents / Landlords / Tenants 

Re: Fluoride in the Edson Water Supply  

The municipal drinking water provided to your home contains naturally occurring fluoride.  
Over the past year, the fluoride levels have been within the guidelines recommended by 
Health Canada.  At this time you do not need to consider any other water sources for 
anyone, including children under the age of 8 years old.  Alternative water had been 
recommended in previous years.  

The Town of Edson continues to upgrade and improve the water system to meet the 
community’s needs and manage the levels of naturally occurring fluoride in the water 
supply. Alberta Health Services (AHS) works closely with the Town and its licensing agency, 
Alberta Environment and Parks to ensure safe and high quality water is delivered to 
residents’ homes and businesses. Measurements taken between March 2015 and March 
2016 show the naturally occurring fluoride levels are below the maximum acceptable 
concentration set by Health Canada: 1.5 mg/L (milligrams per litre) or ppm (parts per 
million). These levels depend on several factors including well source, water levels, and the 
location in the community. The naturally occurring levels of fluoride have, and will continue 
to fluctuate.  AHS will continue to monitor the situation and regularly provide health 
information to ensure you can take appropriate measures for you and your family.  

Need more information?  
• Health Canada: Fluoride and Human Health www.hc-sc.gc.ca/hl-vs/iyh-

vsv/environ/fluor- eng.php 
• You may also contact your local Public Health Inspector. 

http://www.albertahealthservices.ca/facilities.asp?pid=facility&rid=1000382 
 

If you are a landlord, please share this letter with your tenants.  

Sincerely,  
 
Original Signed  
 
Dr. Kathryn Koliaska, MD FRCP(C)  
Medical Officer of Health, North Zone-Central (Areas 4, 5, 6) 


